
 
 

 
 
 SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS! 
 
 

 

• William Benney 
• Philip Buie 
• Daniel Jolly 
• Kevin McNulty 
• Sidney Sontag 
• Alfredo Suarez-Espinosa 
• Robert Wisehart

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

September 7th: Open books/school of instruction at Doric Lodge 
 

September 8th: Stated meeting with dinner starting at 6:30pm 

September 19th: Open books/school of instruction at Doric  

September 23rd: Our Family night out 6:30pm - Location TBA 
 

September 28th: Masters and Wardens meeting hosted at Roe Fulkerson 



From the East 
Dear Brethren  
August has been an interesting month. On Thursday August 11, 2022, we had a great 
presentation from Fort Lauderdale York Rite. The Eminent Commander Sir Knight 
Rafael Faro showed us a video, describing the three bodies of York Rite: Chapter, 
Council and Commandery. My gratitude goes to the High Priest Worshipful Dr. 
Ramon Ramirez for setting this up and to the brothers of Ft. Lauderdale York Rite 
who attended. We were also honored by a visitation from the brothers of North Star 
Lodge No.405 and I was very pleased to receive a gift from Worshipful Jobson on this 
occasion. Our Junior Warden had prepared a scrumptious dinner of steak which we 
all enjoyed.  
On Thursday August 25, we have been invited to join the brothers of Eureka North 
Shore Lodge for a lecture on “The Taxil Hoax” and dinner. This will be our family 
night. How good it is to spend an evening with brothers of other lodges. 
Our next stated meeting is on Thursday September 8, 2022. We are also planning to 
enact a play on “Masonry during the Civil War” on Thursday October 20, which 
demonstrates the fraternal love that prevailed within the turmoil of war. This will be 
open to masons; their families and other non-masons and I hope will be performed 
with uniforms and preceded by a scrumptious dinner. There will be a charge of $20 
per adult to cover the food and the Uniforms. Any extra money will be donated to 
our veterans.  
 Most Fraternally,  
Sol. Goldenberg 
Worshipful Master 



FROM THE WEST 
 
My Brothers, as we are now in the closing months of 2022, let us challenge ourselves to end on a 
high note and regain the position of the Lodge that does it right and sets the example for others to 
follow.  We have been presented with opportunities that will allow the community we serve to 
witness the goodness Freemasonry has to offer. The hopes being, they will want to partner with us 
to improve the lives of those we encounter.   
As a member of the Charity Committee, I am asking each of you to think of ideas to assist in aiding 
those in need during the coming holidays.  The conditions we are currently experiencing will bring 
new challenges to many.  If we begin planning now, we can make a difference. 
In closing, I will suggest that we all be reminded of the verse that reads “Behold! How good 
and pleasant it is for Brethren to dwell together in Unity!” 
 
May Brotherly Love prevail, 
Marques Gibson 
Senior Warden/PM 

 
 
 
 
 
 

FROM THE SOUTH: 

Nothing to report… 

 

Fraternally Br RJ Jobman 



  
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 



 
::: , =·:. 

 
■ -.i•; 

'••••••• ••••- •,a H3• ,a• ••■•-- •-•-- -• --•-• -------- ••••••••- •; 

 

 

 
 
 

.Antity 
n-  - - 

 
1111  !1:1:Effl :MJr- 

AVAI.LMI N  W 

- C11I: 


	FROM THE SOUTH:

